

## CHILDREN'S SPECIAL HEALTH CARE SERVICES



## **CSHCS LHD Email Communication**

Date	8/11/2021			
Email	Info			
Type				
Subject	Professional Connect			
	Call:			I
	Family Center 101			
Contact	Name/Department	Phone	Email Address	
	Dawn Adkins	517-241-7097	adkinsd@michigan.gov	

## PROFESSIONAL CONNECT CALL

Dear LHD Colleagues,

The Family Center is excited to offer a series of free Virtual Professional Connect Calls monthly. Our next Call is scheduled for Wednesday September 16, 2021 at 11:00 am EST. The topic for this event is Family Center 101.

Professional Connect Calls are open to all Michigan professionals who care for children with a medical, physical, developmental, behavioral, or emotional condition.

Attached is the flyer and the link to register on Eventbrite is: <a href="https://www.eventbrite.com/e/professional-connect-call-fc-101-tickets-161666239073">https://www.eventbrite.com/e/professional-connect-call-fc-101-tickets-161666239073</a>

<sup>\*\*</sup>Please note this call is live on Microsoft Teams and therefore will not be recorded\*\*